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As in last year, on a special invitation from Mrs. Hanna Obarska, a professor of the Technical 

University of Gdansk, specializing in sewage management technology, we have participated 

in a seminar devoted to the subject of research project related to the implementation of 

Water Framework Directive and its daughter Directives. Using this occasion, we have 

decided to introduce students with the Water Research to Market project, its objectives and 

main activities. We have presented our actions so far including the type of events and e-

seminars- as well as the dissemination of invitations to the conference placed in Gdansk on 

19-21 March. This conference devoted to promotion of research outputs connected with the 

lake remediation procedures. Using this chance we have also provided information about 

the contact details to the output owners and additional materials regarding the subject of 

the project; brochures, gadgets, factsheets and a contact list for all those who are interested 

in receiving further information about the project. 

Beside students, also representatives of the Environmental Engineering Department of the 

Technical University of Gdansk as well as the representative of the Institute of Polish 

Oceanographic  Academy of Sciences in Sopot took part in the seminar. 
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